City Hall, Suite 311 1301 Bacharach Boulevard Atlantic City, NJ 08401



Councilmember-at-Large

Telephone: (609) 347-5243 Fax: (609) 347-6814

E-mail: jschultz@cityofatlanticcity.org

April 10, 2008

Mr. Robert D. Spaniol Senior Consultant Seismic Surveys, Inc. P.O. Box 1185 Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Mr. Spaniol:

I am writing to commend you and those involved in the successful and well planned April 3rd implosion of the parking garage of the former Sands Hotel & Casino, located on Kentucky Avenue in Atlantic City.

The professionalism and dedication of those responsible for the implosion deserve to be recognized. The follow-up with property owners in the surrounding area and willingness to cooperate with merchants, residents and city officials were deeply appreciated by many, including myself, and provided the entire community with a genuine sense of caring and concern.

Additionally, the level of excellence demonstrated by your company is one that serves to benefit Atlantic City as developers build projects designed to transform our wonderful resort into a world-class destination and a "must see" attraction.

Furthermore, please accept my sincere appreciation for your devoted efforts before, during and after the implosion, and best wishes for continued success.

Kery truly yours,

John J. Schultz

Councilmember-at-Large



ROTARY CLUB

OF FREDERICK, MARYLAND

CLUB 5871



DISTRICT 7620

FOUNDED OCTOBER 28, 1920 POST OFFICE BOX THIRTEEN FREDERICK, MARYLAND 21705-0013

January 18, 2006

David K. Miller, President Leismic Gurvey, Inc.

Dear Mr. miller,

Thank you so much for your presentition, to the Rotary Club today. I'm sure most of us had no idea that a firm located here was doing all that blasting - or not exactly the blasting, but the work to manage the liability when implosions occur. I know andy Carpel had a blast putting the montage together!

My husband and I have enjoyed knowing and working with your Dad on various.

Projects. Thanks again for an interesting talk!

Sincerely!

For the Program Committee



DEEP FOUNDATIONS INSTITUTE

Headquarters
326 Lafayette Avenue
Hawthome, NJ 07506 USA
T: 973 423 4030 F: 973 423 4031
dfihq@dfi.org | www.dfi.org
George Robert Compton III
Executive Director

TRUSTEES (2004-2005)

President TRACY 8RETTMANN (2006) Berkel & Co. Contractors, Inc. Richmond, TX

Vice President SETH L. PEARLMAN (2007) DG I-Menard, Inc. Bridgeville, PA

Secretary RUDOLPH P. FRIZZI (2006) Langan Engineering & Env. Srycs, Elmwood Park, NJ

Treasurer
JAMES A. MORRISON (2006)
Kiewit Construction Group Inc.

Oakland, CA

Omaha, NE Immediate Past President RICHARD D. SHORT (2007) Kleinfelder, Inc.

PATRICK BERMING HAM (2006) Bermingham Foundation Solutions Hamilton, Ontario, Canada

> MAURICE SOTTIAU (2007) Franki Geotechnics B Saintes, Belgium

> > DAN BROWN (2005) Auburn Un versity Auburn Un versity, AL

CHRISTOPHER E. DUMAS (2007) FHWA Resource Center Arlington, VA

> HERBERT J. ENGLER (2005) Penn State Fabricators Brooklyn, NY

JAMES S. GRAHAM (2006) Norwalk Marine Contractors, Inc. Norwalk, CT

> STEVEN M. HAIN, Jr. (2005) Steven M. Hain Co. Inc. Garland, TX

D. MICHAEL HOLLOWAY (2007) InSituTech, Ltd. Orinda, CA

MATTHEW JANES (2006) Isherwood Burnaby, British Columbia, Canada

KIRK A. McINTOSH (2007) MACTEC Engineering & Consulting, Inc. Jacksonville, FL

RAYMOND J. POLETTO (2005) Mueser Rutledge Consulting Engineers New York, NY

> LARRY RAYBURN (2005) Richard Goettle, Inc. Cincinnati, OH

JOHN L. WHITE (2005) American Piledriving Equipment, Inc. Kent, WA June 21, 2005

DAVID K. MILLER Seismic Surveys Inc. PO Box 1185 Frederick MD 21702 USA

Re: DFI Specialty Seminar: Driven Pile

Dear Mr. Miller,

On behalf of the Deep Foundations Institute, I would like to express our gratitude for your making a presentation at the Driven Pile Seminar in Baltimore, Maryland on June 17, 2005. Your time and effort helps to promote the Deep Foundations Institute on a whole as well as to create a better understanding of the technology of driven piles.

We appreciate your support of the deep foundations industry and the DFI through your attendance and willingness to share your knowledge. Please find enclosed your Certificate of Professional Development Hours. If you require any assistance in the future, feel free to call on the Deep Foundations Institute. We are always happy to help and serve you.

Best Regards,

Theresa Rappaport Assistant Director



July 18, 2003

Mr. David K. Miller, P.G. President Seismic Surveys, Inc. 7313-R Grove Road Frederick, Maryland 21704

Subject:

Veteran's Stadium Implosion, Philadelphia, PA

Dear Mr. Miller:

I am writing to thank you for your assistance in preparing the feasibility study for the implosion of Veteran's Stadium. With completion of this study, your contractual obligation to the Phillies is complete.

It has been a pleasure working with you. Good luck on your proposal to the bidders on vibration consulting during the implosion work. If you have any question or we can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Charles Boschen

Deputy Project Manager

The Phillies

Cc: J. Santoro

November 14, 2001

Dear David:

I saw the article on Page 26 of the November/December 2001 issue of Explosives Engineering. When I read about all your qualifications, I didn't realize I was reading about you. I had no idea that you were so accomplished at such a young age.

Best regards,

Mark Loizeaux, President CONTROLLED DEMOLITION, INC. 2737 Merryman's Mill Road Phoenix, Maryland 21131 Tel: (410)667-6610 Fax: (410)667-6624



January 4, 2001

Mr. David Miller Schnabel Engineering Associates, Inc. 656 Quince Orchard Road Suite 700 Gaithersburg, MD 20878

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for all of your efforts on the Hoan Bridge project in Milwaukee. I never quite understood the magnitude and difficulty of a demolition project and I appreciate all of your expertise. The state was very fortunate to have experts working on this project.

Again, thank you for your help. I look forward to the positive results that this project will bring to us in the future. Please accept my best wishes for a very successful new year.

Sincerely,

TOMMY G. THOMPSON

Governor

TGT/kmr





June 15, 2000

Schnabel Engineering 10215 Fernwood Road, Suite 250 Bethesda, MD, 20817-1106

Attention: Vic Omelchenko

Dear Mr. Omelchenko,

As the Chairman of the Northern Virginia Joint Committee on Fire and Arson Investigation, I would like to express my appreciation to you and your company for your assistance with the recent Fire Inspector recertification class that was held at the Fairfax County Fire Training Center this week.

The information presented by David Miller and Joe Shinko, to the forty some students in the class, regarding vibration and airblast from blasting was excellent. Several good comments, from those who were in attendance, have been received regarding the information they provided. I know that I didn't give David a lot of direction when we first spoke about this class, last week, but in a short time he put together an excellent program that was on target. The students went away from this class with a better understanding of the how to deal with blasting complaints.

Once again, thank you for your commitment to this class and the support your company provided. It is good to see teamwork between the industry and regulators of an industry to provide a safe environment for use to live and work in.

Sincerely,

Ernie Little

Chairman

Northern Virginia Committee on Fire and Arson Investigation

Captain- Prince William County Fire Marshal's Office



November 19, 1998

Mr. David K. Miller, P.G. SCHNABEL ENGINEERING 10215 Fernwood Road, Suite 250 Bethesda, MD 20817

RE: Grand Hotel Implosion

Dear David:

On behalf of WDI's Resort Parking, and Infrastructure Team, and for a job that went extremely successful due to the efforts of everyone involved, please accept the enclosed momento commemorating the event.

This project underscores the results that can be achieved through a productive partnership.

Sincerely,

WALT DISNEY IMAGINEERING

Ioe Novoa

Sr. Project Manager, Parking

/sd

Enclosure

cc: File

Jue Novoa Senior Project Manager



WALT DISNEP Imagineering

1401 Plower Street P.O. Box 25020 Glendale, CA 91221-5020 714-781-0242 Fax 714-781-0222 Mailing Address: 1313 S. Harbor Blvd, M/C TDA 329N PO, Box 3232 Anaheim, CA 92803-3232

ost Office Box 3232 / Anaheim, California 92803-3232 14-781-0235

D-Disney